
3 flu vaccination clinics set
for South Lake Tahoe
The El Dorado County Public Health Division in South Lake
Tahoe has three walk-in flu vaccination clinics this month.

The dates are Jan. 16, Jan. 18 and Jan. 23 from 1:30 to 4pm.
The location is 1360 Johnson Blvd., Ste. 103.

The cost for the flu vaccine is $10, but no one will be turned
away.

The vaccine is available for those age 6 months and older.

Individuals who cannot attend one of the walk-in flu clinics
may schedule an appointment to receive the flu vaccine at
another time.

For  more  information  or  to  schedule  a  flu  vaccination
appointment,  call  (530)  573.3155.
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